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This is ridiculous! It is unbelievable that this is even being considered in Oregon.  The 

people of Oregon deserve and have a constitutional right to vote and have their vote 

counted. Elected positions should not be decided by some ridiculous, algebra 

equation that no one can understand.  

Just stop!  NO NO NO! 


